
 

Important Notice: Scheduled System Downtime – April 1, 2025 

Select Federal Credit Union will be undergoing a core conversion  

April 1, 2025. Our credit union offices will be closed during this time and 

will resume normal business hours April 2, 2025.  

 
The following banking services will be temporarily unavailable: 

 
• ATM & Debit Card Transactions 

• Online Banking 

• Shared Branch Transactions 

 
We recommend planning ahead for any financial needs during this period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we work 

to enhance our systems. 

 

Effective April 2, 2025, Select24/Audio Teller services will no longer be 

available.  We encourage you to download our free mobile app or call the 

credit union, where our team will be happy to assist you. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 210-223-6561.  

 
Thank you for being a valued member of Select Federal Credit Union 

 


